
April 19, 2022 
 
 

THE FOLLOWING APPLICANTS HAVE APPLIED FOR AN OPERATOR’S LICENSE 
FOR THE LICENSE YEAR 2020-2022 AND HAVE BEEN RECOMMENDED FOR 
APPROVAL BASED ON THEIR RECORD CHECK BY THE POLICE DEPARTMENT: 
  
  

Besaw Erin E. N271 Marion Ave. Appleton 

Brice Mindy M. 921 Cortez Ct. Hobart 

Brown Samantha R. 112 E. Division St. Kaukauna 

Carstens Lisa A. 303 E. 9th St. Kaukauna 

Mader Cherie J. 1030 Apple Blossom Ct. Kaukauna 

Roehrborn Marie L. W3187 Dundas Rd. Kaukauna 

 
 
  
  


